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la000 I-€X Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Cc: Michael Barrett; Shawna Senko 
Subject: RE: Temporary Protective Order in Docket No. 100001-El 

The Clerk's Office will mark DN 08336-10 as being satisfied. per the ottoched 3/16/12 
e-moil verification from FPLIMoncoda. 

Thonk you. 

#Iiflargnrritr 5). Btt3lean 
Coiiuidseion Clryutp Cicrk 33 
jrloribrl Piiblit  %rrbice Commieston 
Office of Coinmission Cterk 

C;allalpr;err, jrloriba 32399-0850 

- ... 

Monday, March 19,2012 8:38 AM 

2540 solIlltm o~ali P O ~ I I ~ W B  

95041 3 4824 

From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 8:37 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: FW: Temporary Protective Order in Docket No. 100001-E1 

Please reflect that FPL's Request for Temporary Protective Order (Document No. 08336-10) in Docket 
No. 100001-El can be reflected as withdrawn. OPC has returned the documents to FPL and the order is 
no longer necessary. I am forwarding this request and in a subsequent email, I will forward FPL's 
response to this email as confirmation. 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

~ - ~ - -  -_I_____ ___^_- 

From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 4:Ol PM 
To: 'maria.moncada@fpl.com' 
Subject: Temporary Protective Order in Docket No. 100001-E1 

Maria, 

Can you check to see if FPL still needs this Temporary Protective Order issued? If not, can you confirm 
in writing. 

COM __ 
MA 
ECR __ 
GCL 
,kAD 
SRC 
,*DM 
OPC 
CLK 

Thank you, 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-41 3-6230 

311 9/20 12 
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Marguerite McLean 

From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: 

To: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: FW: Temporary Protective Order in Docket No. 100001-El 

Friday, March 16, 2012 8:41 AM 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-4136230 

-_._______ - ~- 

From: Moncada, Maria [mailto:Maria.Moncada@fpl.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 8:32 AM 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Subject: RE: Temporary Protective Order in Docket No. 100001-E1 

Lisa, this confirms that OPC has returned the confidential documents. Therefore, FPL no longer needs 
the Temporary Protective Order issued. Thank you. 

Best regards, 
Maria 

Maria 1. Moncada 
Principal Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
Phone: (561) 304-5795 
Fax: (561) 691-7135 
email: maria.moncada@fQl.com 

From: Moncada, Maria 
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2012 8:08 AM 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Subject: RE: Temporary Protective Order in Docket No. 100001-E1 

Lisa, 

JR Kelly advised that OPC does have the documents and will be returning them to FPL this week. As soon 
as we receive the documents we can put to bed this request for temporary protective order. I will let you 
know as soon as that happens; I wanted to give you an update in the interim. 

Many thanks, 
Maria 

.___ - ----II_- ---____- 
From: Lisa Bennett [LBENNElT@PSC.SrATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 4:OO PM 
To: Moncada, Maria 

311 912012 



Subject: Temporary Protective Order in Docket No. 100001-E1 

Maria 

Can you check to see if FPL still needs this Temporary Protective Order issued? If not, can you confirm in writing 

Thank you, 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-4 136230 
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3/19/2012 


